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I feel that requiring in-person only voting would disenfranchise a large number of 

voters, which unfortunately, seems entirely the point of SB 210. Full time workers, 

shift workers, the elderly, disabled, people requiring public transportation to get 

places would be disproportionately impacted by this change. Please help us to 

expand voting rights, not restrict them.  


